
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

07 July 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As we approach the end of this academic year, I wanted to take the opportunity 

to explain plans for the final week of term 

 

Sports Day will take place on Thursday 24th July (weather permitting). We have 

altered the morning lesson structure to ensure that all students are able to have 

lunch, before we go out on the field at 1pm for an afternoon of fun sports.   

Please encourage students to bring their own water bottle and use the water 

stations in the canteens, regularly, to keep hydrated. 

 

The final day of term is Friday 25th July and school will close for all students at 

12.15pm. Stagecoach, who run MEDEN1 and MEDEN2 services, have been 

informed & will be collecting students asap at the revised finish time. If you have 

any concerns/questions about the early finish, please get in touch. 

 

Friday will be a non-uniform day. We won’t be asking for our usual donations from 

students but please ensure clothing is suitable for school. 

A polite reminder that the following clothing is unsuitable and as such should not be worn 

on a non-uniform day at any time.  

• No skimpy clothing such as crop tops/boob tubes  

• No mini skirts  

• No hot pants  

• Shorts must be of an appropriate length (mid-thigh) 

• No offensive slogans or logos. 

Thank you for your support this year, have an enjoyable and much deserved 

summer break and we look forward to welcoming students back to school in 

September, 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 
 

Mr J Smith 

Heasteacher 


